
PAC Meeting Jan 5, 2021 

Attendees: Shawn Lockhart, Samantha Manwell, Angela More, Angela Hanlon, Lindi Jarvis, Angela 

Brown, Shannon Hall, Shawn Paolone, Heather Tresnich 

 

Shawn has been formerly voted in as the new President – thank you Shawn for taking this position on.  

Samantha is formerly resigning as vice-President after this meeting – thank you to Samantha for all of 

your work to date!  

If anyone is interested in joining the executive board just let Kim Barlett know and she can put you in 

touch with the executive members… 

 

Plans for 2021 

• Hot lunch needs to be planned for Feb thru June – Kristen has embraced the role and we just 

need to know what dates/menu’s she wants to do. Angela B & Shawn will confirm with Kristen. 

There has been a great volunteer turn out for Hot Lunch…its much appreciated! 

• No treasure’s report but highlights include: 

o Christmas Purdy’s raised $1,241 

o Gross Raffle proceeds were ~$2,225 less expenses of $755 for a Profit of $1,470 

o To date the PAC has spent more money than we’ve raised but we have funds carried 

forward from prior periods so will need to increase our fundraising efforts in the New 

Year 

• Principal’s report 

o First week back, kids are tired, families have COVID fatigue…everyone needs to get 

settled back into the routine 

o No changes to the existing COVID procedures  

o Kids will continue to walk every morning, Tues & Thurs afternoon activities 

o CLES is still planning on taking intermediate students to Red Mountain for 3 ski/board 

days in Feb 

o Lots of outdoor activities planned as part of the school day 

• The bottle return program has been on hold for the school year to date as we have to deal with 

existing bottle backlog in the SeaCan. Shawn will touch base with Raelene to found the process 

and we can determine our approach going forward. 

• New ideas? Are there any other things sponsored by PAC? Dr Seuss day, writing 

contestants…can we offer any online extracurricular programs to the students? We should 

explore these opportunities at our next PAC meeting. 

 

The PAC meetings will change to 5:30pm on the 1st Thursday of the month so see you on Feb 4th! 

 


